DECEMBER 4, 2023 Merlin Park Board Meeting

Pledge
Guest

READ MINUTES PASS MINUTES
FINANCE
PASS FINANCE

KEN REPORT
MIKE W.O.H.
STEVE WEBSITE REPORT

JAN REPORT
| have rented the facility 3 times so far for the month of December. Dec 3, 16, and 17 for a total
of $650.00 500.00 after deposits. Last month we did not refund one rental as they didn’t clean
and left straw in the center.
Explain how the rental process goes.

VETERANS DAY
We had a successful Veterans Day and want to thank everyone for all of their help especially
Darren and Justins’ baseball group. They kept everyone fed. Huge shout out to Baldini’'s. We
did have some Veterans say they missed the pancake breakfast and wanted to know if we
were going to bring it back. Up to ya'll, | can ask the Young Marines if they would be
interested in bringing it back or another group.

| have not heard anything from SDIS on our application for the grant to replace our computer
and printer. But Mark has told me about a grant through Grants Pass Rotary Club we can
apply for, also | am writing a grants for the 4 Way Grant Foundation for the security for the
park. | will also write to the Ford Foundation for a grant to replace the sprinkler system, and for
the replacement of the ground cover for the playground.

We need to pick a date for the spaghetti feed for February. And we will need to start getting the
flyer made up and get the advertisement done in January. Christmas take precedence for this

month.

Any old business?
New business?

Our next meeting will be January 8 as the 15t Monday is New Years Day. Merry Christmas






